
Student Notices 
Monday, May 29, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 

Hey Sharks, 
  
The Athletics Banquet is fast approaching, and we have extended ticket sales until the end of this 
week. 
  
Please come to the Sea Lounge at lunch today to purchase your ticket and get ready to celebrate 
all things Sharks Athletics. 
  
Go Sharks! 
 

 

TENNIS: Congratulations to the SLSS Tennis Team on finishing in 6th place in this year tennis provincials. You 
made our school very proud. 
 

 

If you are interested in performing in the Steveston Historical Vignettes this summer, we are having another set 
of auditions TODAY at lunch in the theatre.  There is a signup sheet on the theatre bulletin board. 

 

 

For those of you who have been invited to attend the group interview for the Spectrum program, please be 
reminded that the interview will take place on tomorrow May 30th at lunch in the JEDI Centre (room 502). 

 

 

 


